
E-MAIL MESSAGE – August 29,2016 

TO: Certifying Officers, State Biweekly Employers 

FROM: The New Jersey Division of Pensions and Benefits 

SUBJECT: Save the Date: The N.J. State Employees’ Benefits Fair at 
Thomas Edison State University on September 28, 2016 

The Division of Pensions and Benefits is pleased to announce the 2016 N.J. 

STATE EMPLOYEES’ BENEFITS FAIR. This year’s theme is “Passport to Your 
Benefits.” It will be held on Wednesday, September 28, 2016, at Thomas 

Edison State University, Prudence Hall, 111 West State Street, Trenton, 
NJ  08608 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Representatives from health, 

dental, prescription drug, pension, wellness, and financial plans will be 

available to provide your employees with a better understanding of their 
benefits. Since changes in health and dental plans can only be made during 

the Annual Open Enrollment every October, this is the perfect opportunity 
for your employees to review their plan options. Employees can also stop by 

the Employee Advisory Service table to learn about available no-cost 
benefits and the Division of Pensions and Benefits’ tables to learn about 

pension and retirement options and the NJWELL Program.  The exhibitors 
include: 

 ActiveHealth 

 Aetna 

 Civil Service Commission – Employee Advisory Service 
 Cigna Dental 

 Division of Pensions and Benefits – Education Unit 
 Division of Pensions and Benefits – NJWELL Program 

 Express Scripts Inc. 
 Healthplex Dental (International Health Care Services) 

 Horizon Medical, Dental, and Behavioral Health 
 MetLife Dental 

 Paladina Health 
 Prudential – State Employees Deferred Compensation Plan and 

Prudential Group Insurance R-Health 
 WageWorks (Tax$ave) 

Please forward the attached document (benefit-fair-2016-save-date.pdf) to 
your employees and post it throughout your worksites.  Please encourage 

your employees to attend this event. 

DISTRIBUTION OF THIS LETTER 

http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions/pdf/benefits-fair-2016-save-date.pdf


Certifying Officers should forward this message to their human resources 

staff, benefit administrators, and any other staff members responsible for 
the administration of benefits for employees. 

If you need to review previous e-messages, they are available on the 

Division’s Web site at: http://www.nj.gov/treasury/pensions   At the home 
page, go to “Online Services — Employer Pensions and Benefits Information 

Connection (EPIC)” and then on the EPIC page select “Archive of E-
Messages.” 

Please note: It is important that the Certifying Officer’s and Supervisor’s e-mail addresses 

are kept current with the Employer Pensions and Benefits Information Connection (EPIC) to 

assure the accurate and timely delivery of this information. Update your information using 

the Employer Demographics application in EPIC. 

http://www.nj.gov/treasury/pensions

